
Design

Figma

Adobe XD

Adobe InDesign

Adobe Illustrator

Canva

U X  D E S I G N E R

lskenqa@gmail.com+27 65 571 1368 Click to visit my portfolio

PROFILE

MY SKILLS

WORK EXPERIENCE

EDUCATION HISTORY

I am involved in the design
and development of digital
products. I have collaborated
with other designers,
developers and product
managers in reaching our
clients' goals. Day-to-day
activities include conducting
UX research, designing
mockups and prototypes,
designing UI elements for the
company’s digital assets
using various UI/UX tools and
building websites (code &
no/low-code). 

I performed as a highly
motivated Front-End
Developer with a keen eye for
design and a focus on
crafting user-centric
interfaces. Proficient in HTML,
CSS (including frameworks
like Bootstrap, JQuery and
React), and JavaScript.

Remote

March 2023 -
Present
Atara Studios

2022
Varsity College

Oct 2020 - Feb
2023
Atara Studios

UX Designer

Higher Certificate - Mobile
Application & Web
Development 

Web Developer

Using the technology infrastructure, I

assist organizations in expanding reach,

increasing accessibility and maintaining

a credible and reliable online presence.

I’m a T-shaped UX Designer, and my wing

disciplines are web development and

digital marketing & analytics. I'm working

on a UX case study for a South African

luxury leather goods online store.

2021 
MTN Business
App Academy

Higher Certificate - Mobile
Application Development

Development & CMS

JavaScript

HTML

CSS

Bootstrap

SASS

Git

React Native

Webflow

WordPress

Shopify

WooCommerce

2023
IBM
Remote

Certificate - IBM User
Experience Design 

Johannesburg

Analytics

Google Analytics

Power BI

Ecelx

UserTesting

Hotjar


